
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 2022

REMINDER SCHOOL REOPENS ON THE 3rd  JANUARY

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
16 DEC- LAST DAY OF TERM 3.10pm
finish 
3 JAN —SCHOOL RE-OPENS FOR
PUPILS
10 FEB- LAST DAY OF TERM 3.10pm
finish
13-17 FEB - HALF TERM
20 FEB - INSET DAY
21 FEB - SCHOOL RE-OPENS FOR
PUPILS

Please make sure
you download the

school spider parent
app - we send very

important
information through

the app




Staff news
We are pleased to welcome 

to the team -
Amy Turner will be joining the team as a teacher



Our assistant Headteacher Emily starts maternity leave after Christmas,

we wish you all the best and can't wait to meet baby!



Class 13 Teacher Mark Howell will be covering Emily's Maternity leave as
the Assistant Headteacher



We are saying goodbye to -

Chelsey Arnold who is leaving for pastures new



Congratulations for 20 Years' 
service to Kelly Stickland



CLASSROOM NEWS
Class 10

Class 5

Remember to keep voting for us at
www.asda.com/green-token and select

Preston Fulwood from the drop-down box. 
We are hoping that the money will go towards
a refurbishment of the college sensory room 
You can vote once every week so please keep
revoting and it is open until midnight on New

Year’s Eve

Class 7



CLASSROOM NEWS

A huge thank you to
Kaitlyns Dad who raised an

amazing £1340.00 by
organising a photography

events and donating all the
ticket sales to our Rock

FM Challenge!



Thank you so much!!!

Class 12
Class 6

Class 9



CLASSROOM NEWS
Although we are still paying in money from the

fundraising events and other contributors, we have
totalled up our Cash for Kids fundraising total and we

have smashed our £5000 target!!



We want to thank everyone who has donated, bought,
sold, built and crafted as well as all who contributed

and attended the bingo evening in October.
It has been a real team effort by staff, parents, carers
and the local community, led by our School Business

Manger Liz.



Rock FM Cash for Kids will match the £5000 target so
we will have raised over £10,000 towards the

playground refurbishment in 3 months!



A truly fabulous Christmas present!






MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL EVERYONE - WE
LOOK FORWARD TO WLECOMING THE PUPILS BACK IN JANUARY!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

It's great to see that so many of you were able to support us in
our fundraising this half term and were able to come in school for

the class visits and Santa dash. Both of these events were a
great success.

Our pupils and staff have also been busy over the weeks making
items to sell through our enterprise projects.

After such a busy term I hope that you all enjoy the festive
period, and we looked forward to your continued support in the

new year.



Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year



Paul Leaper - Headteacher


